Service Bulletin

(Please post on information board)

For all Jehovah's Witnesses Worldwide

Has your child been physically or sexually abused?

If so report all abuse to properly trained authorities immediately.

Professional investigation of any abuse allegations will protect the
emotional and physical well being of your child.

The May 24, 2002 letter to all congregations makes this statement:

"In any case, the elders know that if the victim wishes to make a report, it is his or her absolute right to do so.----Galatians 6:5"

Encourage elders to respect your right to protect the best interests of your child by staying out of criminal investigations of rape.

Seek assistance from those who care,

www.silentlambs.org

877-WTABUSE



It's time to protect children it's time to stop being a silent lamb